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Hi Leann,  

I've received correspondence from another licensee regarding our application.  They had a question about the 
EIRP density from our test operations in the direction of the geostationary orbital plane (GSO). 

We were able to provide the additional information and satisfactorily close the issue.  However, in light of the 
query, I would like add the following info to the record in case others have a similar question in the future. 

The on-axis EIRP density of our range test antenna is nominally 0 dBW/4 kHz.  As the antenna points in a 
Northwesterly direction away from the GSO, the off-axis EIRP density in the direction of the GSO will be 
considerably lower.  For example, the EIRP density in the longitudes along the GSO between 101 and 107.3 
degrees should be less than -40 dBW/4 kHz. 

Thanks and regards,  

Daryl  

Daryl T. Hunter, P.E. 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
ViaSat, Inc.  
6155 El Camino Real  
Carlsbad, CA 92009 
Email: daryl.hunter@viasat.com 
Phone: 760-476-2583 
Fax: 760-929-3934  
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